
 

REQUEST FOR BIDS 
RELOCATION/FURNITURE MOVE @ MOUNTAIN VIEW TOWNHOMES 

BID NUMBER:       R.F.Q. 21-351-MTV 

 
 The Housing Authority of the City of Pueblo will receive bids for the Relocation and Furniture Move @ 
Mountain View Townhomes, Pueblo, Colorado. 
 
  
 The HACP office located at 201 S. Victoria Ave. has been closed to the public due to the COVID-19 
pandemic. Bid packages must be received and in the possession of HACP no later than 11:00 A.M., 
Thursday, April 29, 2021 Mountain Time. All original signed bid documents shall be sent via U.S. Postal 

Service, or other express mail services for the owner’s files.  
Bid packages may also be dropped in the drop box at the door of our building. 
The Housing Authority of the City of Pueblo (HACP), Colorado reserves the right to reject any 

or all bids and to waive informalities in the bid specifications.  The Housing Authority 

encourages minority and resident owned businesses to participate. 
  
PLANS AND SPECIFICATIONS: 
A complete bid proposal package may be obtained from: 

Housing Authority of the City of Pueblo    
201 S. Victoria Avenue 
Pueblo, CO 81003 
Attention:  Jessica Valdez, P& D Admin. Asst., 719-586-8974,  
     jessica.valdez@hapueblo.org    
 

The Housing Authority encourages minority and resident owned businesses to participate. 
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